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Mariposa Superior Court To Update Its Computer System 
August 2020 

Mariposa Superior Court is pleased to announce that Tyler Technologies, Inc. (Odyssey) 

has been selected as the vendor for the court’s new Case Management System (CMS).  

 

On September 21, 2017 The Judicial Council on behalf of the Superior Courts of 

California solicited a request for proposal  for a new CMS (RFP #TCAS-2017-05-JU). 

  

On February 5, 2018 Tyler was one of four vendors that was issued a notice of intent to 

award to enter into a Master Service Agreement (MSA) for Court Case Management 

Systems.  

 

In September 2018 the Judicial Council of California submitted a Budget Change 

Proposal (BCP #0250-101-BCP-2019-GB) for funding to assist ten trial courts with 

replacing their legacy CMS. 

 

Together, the Judicial Council of California and Tyler Technologies,  signed a Master 

Services Agreement commencing March 1, 2019 and expiring February 28, 2024 with an 

option to extend (MSA #MA-2017-13). 

 

In the Budget Act of 2019, the governor approved and signed into law the budget change 

allowing funding to be distributed for the Mariposa Superior Court CMS. On October 15, 

2019 the Judicial Council and the Court Executive Officer signed an Intra-Branch 

Agreement (IBA-44060) awarding the funding to the Mariposa Superior Court. 

 

After several product demonstrations and much deliberation, Tyler Technologies’ 

Odyssey was selected as the product that would best match the needs of the Mariposa 

Superior Court. On June 17, 2020 the Court Executive Officer and Tyler finalized and 

executed the participation addendum. 

 

Since 1999, Mariposa Superior Court has been operating on a mainframe system that is 

unable to provide necessary data sharing for the court system and keep up with current 

technologies and efficiencies. Additional applications and products had to be developed 

over the years to supplement new processes they are becoming outdated and  will not be 

supported in the near future. The new web browser-based system is more configurable, 

and the court can design the CMS to meet the courts needs now and into the future.  

 

Information will be more accessible to the public, and individuals will be able to obtain 

data and documents from their homes and offices, and no longer have to travel to the 

courthouse for basic services. The new CMS will not only increase accessibility it will 

increase efficiencies of court services. The targeted go live date is 2022. 
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